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STATE OF ILLiNOIS
Pollution Control Board

Angelo A. Ciambrone

January8, 2002

Ms. ClaireManning,Chair
Illinois PollutionControlBoard
100WestRandolphSt. - Suite 11-500
Chicago,IL 60601

Re: Petitionof Rhodia,Inc., andThornCreekBasinSanitaryDistrict for An Adjusted
Standardfrom 35111.Adm. Code302.208and304i0S
AS 01-9(AdjustedStandard Water)

DearMs. Manning:

Thepurposeof this letter is to requestthat thePollution ControlBoardactfavorablyon
theabove-captionedAdjustedStandardPetitionfiled by theThornCreekSanitaryDistrict and
Rhodia. RI-iodia is an extremelyimportantemployerin ChicagoHeightswhocurrentlyemploys
approx~mate1y250 people. II is my understandingthat therequestedreliefwhich is supportedby
theIllinois EnvironmentalProtectionAgencywill allow Rhodiato immediatelyincreaseits
monthly productionwhich will havetheeffectof generatinghundredsof thousandsofdollarsof
additionalrevenuewhich is critically needed.Thelong-termimpactof the requestedreliefwili
allowRhodiato makea capitalinvestmentin~itsexisting facility. Boththerevenue
enhancementfor theexisting facility aswell asthecapitalinvestmentwill go a long way to
ensurethat Rhodiaremainsan importantemployerin ChicagoFleights. Pleasefavorablyact
uponthis requestfor an AdjustedStandardassoonaspossiblesothat wecanensurethat this
importantemployerremainsin ChicagoHeights.

- Verytruly yours,

Angelo A. Ciambrone
Mayorof ChicagoHeights

cc: Jim Daugherty,ThornCreekBasinSanitaryDistrict
SeanD. Schnepper,Rhodia,Inc.
ReneeCipriano,Ulinois EnvironmentalProtectionAgency

1601 Chicago Road / Chicago Heights, Illinois 60411 / 708 756-5315


